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The Integrated Curriculum at Rose-Hulman, which began in the 1990 -
1991 school year and relies heavily upon the NeXT computer,    
originally hired ten developers to develop scientific software for the 
NeXT computer in the summer of 1990. The software development 
project continued into the summer of 1991 during which this 



application was originally conceived by Jeffery Adams. Jeff completed 
some rough work on the project and passed it onto Frank Volkers who 
worked on it until the end of the summer. David Holscher completed 
the project to date.


